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Mrs Seagrave is our CP and Safeguarding coordinator.  Her role is to ensure that all young 

people are safe in school, at home and in the community.    

If you have a Child Protection and Safeguarding concern about a young person during school 

hours, please contact Mrs Seagrave through the school office (0141 582 0160).    

Mrs McNeil is the CP Officer and can be contacted through the school office or at 

Headteacher@knightswood-sec.glasgow.sch.uk  

Child Protection Coordinator  

 

Contact Details Child Protection Officer   

 

Mrs Lynne Seagrave 

Knightswood Secondary School 

60 Knightswood Road 

Glasgow, G13 2XD 

Phone: 0141 582 0160  

Fax: 0141 582 0161             

Twitter @KnightswoodSec 

http://www.knightswood-

sec.glasgow.sch.uk  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Mrs Maura McNeil 

Out of school hours or during school closures, concerns can be passed to Social Care Connect. 

Phone: 0141 287 0555 

https://www.yoursupportglasgow.org/glasgow-homepage/pages/health-and-social-care-connect/ 

http://www.knightswood-sec.glasgow.sch.uk/
http://www.knightswood-sec.glasgow.sch.uk/
tel:01412870555
https://www.yoursupportglasgow.org/glasgow-homepage/pages/health-and-social-care-connect/


 

 

Pastoral Care Team 

Young people can speak with their Pastoral Care teacher in class during one of the 2 periods of 

Personal and Social Education.    

Young people can also make an appointment using QR codes which are located in classrooms and in 

corridor displays.  

Parent/carers can contact the PTPC team through the email addresses below:  

House 

Group  

Staff member  Contact Details   

Arran  Miss Di Rollo  

(Mon-Tues) 

Mrs McClelland (Wed-Fri)  

GDiRollo@knightswood-sec.glasgow.sch.uk  

 

LMcClelland@knightswood-sec.glasgow.sch.uk  

Bute  Mr Deveney  PDeveney@knightswood-sec.glasgow.sch.uk  

Harris  Miss Schimmel  CSchimmel@knightswood-sec.glasgow.sch.uk  

Islay  Ms Whelehan  KWhelehan@knightswood-sec.glasgow.sch.uk  

Skye  Mr Shields  CShields@knightswood-sec.glasgow.sch.uk  

Tiree  Miss Gray  LGrayknightswood-sec.glasgow.sch.uk  

The Pastoral Care team are the first point of contact within the school for all parents and carers.  

 

 



 

 

Partnership  

Our Campus Police Officer is PC Evie Coultas who can be contacted through the school office.  PC 

Coultas has worked with our young people in assemblies and PSE lessons on themes such as 

community expectations and summer safety.    

Our partners at Time for Inclusive Education (TIE) delivered assemblies on LGBTQ+ Inclusive 

Education.  Our partners at First Bus Glasgow delivered assemblies on anti-social behaviour on buses.  

LGBTQ+ Inclusive Education  

TIE 

Community 

Expectations & 

Summer Safety  

PC COULTAS 

Anti-social Behaviour  

FIRST BUS  

   

As a Rights Respecting School, 

we are committed to upholding 

Article 28 of the UNCRC which 

highlights that schools should 

make sure children or young 

people are not bullied by their 

teachers or classmates.  

Any form of bullying or 

discriminatory behaviour is a 

breach of the UN Convention 

on the Rights of the Child.   

  

Look out for our updated 

Bullying and Equalities policy 

next session.  

Be kind:  

Towards our school 

neighbours such as shop 

keepers, residents and 

business owners  

Be Responsible:  

Keep our community tidy and 

free from litter  

Be Respectful:  

Be courteous and stay out of 

private residential areas  

Be Safe:  

Pupils were advised how to 

keep safe in the water and on 

public transport. 

Pupils heard a real-life story with tragic 

consequences after a young person 

threw a brick at a bus.  

They heard from a range of people 

involved including the young people 

who threw the brick, the bus driver, 

the emergency services and the family 

affected.  

Pupils considered what had happened, 

who had been harmed and what 

needed to take place next.  

Look out for our Restorative 

Approaches policy next session as part 

of our school approach to Promoting 

Positive Relationships. 



 

 

 


